
Nicholas Hall - submission re Da for Incitec 

  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
I Alison McQueen of 9 Cardigan Street Stockton NSW 2295 would like to make the following submission 
regarding 

  
DA SSD-4986 

  
I object to the proposal for the following reasons: 
  

1.      The environmental impact has not been adequately studied or conveyed to the residents who would 
be affected by an adverse incident 

2.     Air quality monitoring in inadequate currently 

3.     Regulation of current manufacturing facilities including Orica has been inadequate  and substandard 
therefore a second facility is unlawful 

4.     My children were medically affected by the Orica chromion 6 leak and it was near impossible to get 
admission from Orica for responsibility and local GPs had no knowledge so again this proves 
regulation of the industry  is inadequate 

5.     Current traffic conditions of Kooragang island are inadequate and do no support further development 
  
I do no give permission for my details to be published on your website or given to a third party.  I can be 
contacted on email aligeoff4@hotmail.com for further information 

  
Regards 

Alison 

  
  

  

From:    Alison McQueen <A.McQueen@nib.com.au>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    9/26/2012 4:21 PM
Subject:   submission re Da for Incitec
CC:    "aligeoff4@hotmail.com" <aligeoff4@hotmail.com>

Alison McQueen  
Clinical Assessing Officer | Provider, Claims and Policy  
nib health funds limited | 22 Honeysuckle Drive Newcastle NSW 2300
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